
COVID-19 Return to Huncote G T C club (gymnastics, trampolining, cheerleading) at Huncote Leisure 

Centre:  

This document contains the changes which will be implemented upon our return to Huncote G T C 

classes in response to the guidance released by the government and British Gymnastics regarding 

COVID-19.  

General Notes:  

• Please could we stress that if your child or anyone from your household develops symptoms of 

COVID-19, your child should not be sent to Huncote G T C classes and you should follow the latest 

government isolation guidelines. 

 • By sending your child to Huncote G T C classes you are consenting to the club passing on your 

child’s name and contact number to NHS Track & Trace should this information be requested by 

them. 

 • Whilst we have plans in place to ensure that all members follow social distancing at all times, since 

we are working with children we cannot guarantee that this will be the case.  

Drop Off/Collection:  

• Please wait outside the centre on the path. Once your child’s lesson is about to start, you will be 

allowed into the centre. Please use the hand sanitiser and then take your child to the back door of 

the sports hall (normal door), drop your child off and then exit using the Pavilions one-way system  

Collection - Please wait outside the centre on the path. Once your child’s lesson is about to finish 

you will be allowed into the centre. Please collect your child from the back door of the sports hall 

(normal door), and then exit using the Pavilions one-way system (please see the demonstration 

video on our Facebook page) 

Please can all parents/guardians wear face coverings when entering the Pavilion 

• Social distancing rules (2m) must be observed by waiting gymnasts/parents by forming a queue 

along the path to enter the Pavilion.  

Within the Leisure Centre: 

 • At this time no parents/guardians are allowed to wait inside the Centre 

 • Clothing: Our aim is to maximise teaching time so please help us by doing the following:  

 Send your child wearing shoes which can be put on quickly e.g. flip flops/slip ons  

 Ensure your child’s hair is tied up (if long) and all jewellery is removed, since due to social distancing 

we shouldn’t be helping them do this.  

 Send your child dressed in their gymnastics/trampolining/cheerleading wear since changing areas 

will not be available. (Please remember your child needs socks for trampolining) 

 Keep other clothing to a minimum with quick to wear items where possible.  



• Drinks: Please send your child with a bottle clearly labelled with their name.  

• Please explain to your child that lessons will be slightly different to how they remember. British 

Gymnastics guidelines mean that we are not allowed to support gymnasts. 

 • We understand that gymnasts will be excited to see their friends however, please could you 

reiterate to them that we must maintain social distancing at all times whilst in class.  

 

Thank you for all your support 


